
310 San Francisco Street, Grants Pass, OR 97526 
Office Hours: 7:00am-3:15pm ~ 541.479.6433 

mz.3riverssd.org 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

June 3 – 4th Grade to Oregon Caves 
June 3 – 2nd Grade to Pacifica 
June 3 – 5th Grade to Fleming 
June 5 – LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
    5th Grade on Jetboat excursion 
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REMINDER NO STUDENT DROP OFF BEFORE 7:00AM 

Parents, please check our Lost and Found 
for your child’s missing items. Any items 
left will be donated to another school at 

the end of the school year for their 
clothing closet. 

     Don’t forget to enroll your 

student for the 2024-25 

school year! Registration is 

open June 1st, 2024. 

    ALL STUDENTS, even 

returning students, need to 

be registered (updated) 

   Call the office with any 

questions 541.479.6433 



A note from the staff… 
 
It has been our pleasure to answer all your calls and see your faces in 
the office this school year. We so appreciate your kindness as you’ve 
come to sign in as a volunteer in your child’s classroom or join them for 
lunch.  
 
One of the things we miss over the summer is the interaction with the 
students. Whether we’ve only seen them in the office for a band-aid or 
giving them an occasional tardy slip, it’s aways a joy to see their happy 
faces. We’ll miss “our”5th graders as they move on to middle school, but 
we wish them well! 
 
Remember to keep reading with your kids over the summer, keep them 
excited about learning, let them explore, have a grand adventure or just 
chill out on the bank of a river. Whatever you decide to do this summer, 
we hope you enjoy your break, and we look forward to seeing you back 
here in the fall! 
 
Most sincerely, 
 
Ronda, Mary & Heidi 

     
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


